
Agenda Item No. 9 

WYRE FOREST DISTRICT COUNCIL 
 

CABINET 
Tuesday 20th April 2010 

 
 

RECOMMENDATION FROM CORPORATE RESOURCES SCRUTINY 
COMMITTEE, THURSDAY 15TH APRIL 2010 

 
 

Recommendations from the Corporate Performance Clinic Review Panel 
 
The Corporate Resources Scrutiny Committee received a briefing paper from the 
Chairman of the Corporate Performance Clinic Review Panel which detailed 
recommendations of the Panel following its review into the effectiveness of the Corporate 
Performance Clinics.  
 
Recommended to Cabinet: 
 
1. The Chief Executive to remain as Chairman of the Corporate Performance 

Clinics. 
 
2. The timing of all future meetings of the Corporate Performance Clinic to 

commence at 4pm. 
 
3. Progress on items raised at the Clinics should be reviewed after six months and 

reported back to the Corporate Performance Clinic. 
 
4. The Corporate Performance Clinic Review Panel to reconvene in December 2010 

time to review the situation. 
 
5. All information presented to the Corporate Performance Clinics to be 

communicated to staff through team briefings and Wyred Weekly. 
 
6. All information presented to the Corporate Performance Clinics be 

communicated to Members through the Members Information Bulletin. 
 

 
 


